ZYXEL

Date: 2019-02-01
Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: 188WSQ20; Granted on 01/28/2019

To Whom It May Concern:

We regret to inform you that due to typos on chip name in the report, we have corrected the
Chip Model No and FW version in the test reports.

To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to supersede the
exhibits described as below:

Original File name Newly File name
Test Report(DTS-BT LE) rev Test Report(DTS-BT LE)_rev2
Test Report(DTS-WLAN)_rev Test Report(DTS-WLAN)_rev2
Test Report(NII) _rev Test Report(NII)_rev2

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Emma Bao / Manager

Zyxel Communications Corporation
Tel: 886 3 578-3942 # 88582
E-mail: Emma.bao@zyxel.com.tw





